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Mid-Year here in January 

Here is a quick checklist for you: 

• Have you reported all your activities? 

• Planned for your special Valentines 

Day events, cards, visits, volunteers 

assigned 

• Planned another non holiday event 

for veterans 

• Read your goals for 23/24 on Dept 

and MALTA website 

    Volunteer Recognition-Give Thanks 

• How do you recognize your volunteers, 

have you planned a quarterly luncheon or 

midyear luncheon? 

• Do you give special certificates for hours 

or special job done by your volunteers. 

• Christmas is coming, how about a special 

Christmas luncheon, providing a small gift 

bag with items from the dollar store. 

• Giving thanks at your monthly, and district 

meetings to your special volunteers. 

• A special card to appreciate all those who 

are there when asked to help. 

• Just say Thank You with a smile! 

• Purchase small items, fill small gift bag, 

candies, cookies, dollar tree items and an 

appreciation card. 

 

 

CARDS FOR VETERANS 

Our VAVS representatives need your help, can 

your auxiliary send a donation to support their 

Christmas visits and send Cards to be 

distributed to our Veterans, every little bit helps! 

Bay Pines – Dorothy Sullivan 
Gainesville – Jennie Parks 
Miami – Angelina Mathis 
Orlando – Karen Heikkila 
West Palm Beach – Anne Marie Matozzo 

 
Valentines for Veteran’s 

• Have you made your valentine cards? 
• Planning on delivering any Sweets 

• Dropping off donuts or any goodies 
• Sending valentines to your VAVS 

representative to distribute  

• Planned your Post Valentine Party 

“It’s Nice to be Nice” 
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